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Strongly oppose. I can see a future with tents alongside our waking/bike paths. 

Drugs, trash, human waste, and other dangerous articles will be strewn about the 

areas where we enjoy a walk. Children who once used these wonderful areas would 

no longer be safe to walk, ride, or otherwise play in these public areas. Instead, this 

Bill creates another dangerous situation at taxpayer’s expense.  Keep our 

neighborhoods safe, please. 


